
Georgia District NextGen Missions Tour 
 

In an effort to align with the vision of our Superintendent for synergy 
throughout our district, GA KidMin and Georgia Youth Ministries are 
partnering together to inspire compassion and generosity in the next 
generation of children and students.  Although GA KidMin and Georgia 
Youth Ministries are distinctly different in scope of ministry, our goal is to 
show every leader, student, and child that BGMC and Speed The Light 
complement each other by working hand in hand to provide missionaries 
with the valuable tools and critical resources they need to fulfill the Great 
Commission.  
 
In lieu of separate youth and KidMin tours, we are excited to announce 
our brand new NextGen Missions tour for the week of February 15-19, 
2021 with special guest speakers Eric Hoffman, National STL Director, 
and David Boyd, National BGMC Director. This tour is especially for all 
lead pastors as well as those who lead ministries to youth and/or 
children. Each individual tour stop includes a FREE meal and a Meet & 
Greet with our National Directors as they share their heart for how 
BGMC and STL can have maximum impact and effect when working 
together. Joe Banks, Georgia DYD, and Russell Smith, GA KidMin 
Director, will also share vital information on what NextGen Missions will 
look like for the Georgia District.  


